	باسمه تعالى نوبت امتحانى:	نام
***************************************	عانوادگی	نام -
	دردر	نام پ
يبع	وه دانش آموزی:	شمار
	بير: آرمين رحمانيان مدت امتحان: 80 دقيقه	نام د
3	با استفاده از کلمات داده شده جملات را کامل کنید.(یک کلمه اضافیست)	1
	lower ● generous ● regard ● compile ● recommend ● advanced ● identify	
	A- I can't decide between these two films. Which do you?	
	B- Please your voice. I'm not hard of hearing.	
	C- When the police asked his name, he refused to himself.	EV.
	D- Her parents always her as the cleverest of their children	
	E- It took more than ten years to this German-Turkish dictionary.	
	F- His grandmother has always been very toward the neighbors.	
	Package and seriodistributes.	2
2	A) combination () to put things in neat order B) jump into () an arrangement in particular order C) arrange () in a quite way D) calmly () to cry suddenly () to suddenly decide to do something	3

2	جملات زیر را مرتب کنید .	4
	A - all / my / my / lap / little / sits on / the time / mother's / sister.	
	B - were / if / the car / home / fix / John / he / could.	
1.5	جملات زیر را مجهول کنید .	5
	I broke my car yesterday.	
	They have invented new machine.	
19		
	Ali and Reza find solution to problems.	
.5	برای جملات زیر پرسش تاکیدی مناسب بنویسید.	6
	Mehdi was at school.	
	They are playing well-whell	
	They are playing volleyball.	
1	جاخالی های زیر را با (or, and, but, so) کامل کنید.	7
	A) My mother doesn't like fast food, she doesn't eat any.	
	B) We went to the park yesterday, we had a wonderful time.	
	C) Sevda likes spaghetti, her mother hates spaghetti.	-04
	D) Are you comfortable, shall I turn the heat down?	
F	کے دروہ امہوزشی عصہ ر	
		7
	(www.my-dars.ir)	

. 1	با توجه به متن در جای خالی کلمات مناسب قرار دهید.	8
	Suddenly the son (A) into tears, hugged his old mother and said repeatedly, "Mom, mom, forgive me; please forgive me." The old woman hugged her son, kissed him and said (B), "We must care for those (C) once cared for us. We all know how parents cared for their children for every little thing. Children must love them, (D) them, and care for them.	
	A) a) paused b) shouted c) burst d) spared	
	B) a) elderly b) calmly c) accidently d) communicatively	
	C) a) which b) who c) whom d) what	
	D) a) respect b) bring up c) stand for d) suppose	
1	برای هرکلمه یک همایند مناسب بنویسید.	9
	feel	
	go	
	fast	
	strong	-
1	متضاد كلمات زير را بنويسيد.	10
	Past	4-
	Hate Finish	
	Unreal	
	گیروه آمیونی، عصب	

www.my-dars.ir

Jabbar Baghcheban is well known for opening the first Iranian kindergarten and the first deaf school for Iranian kids. He is the author of the book "Method of Teaching the Deaf" in which he explained his unique method of teaching the deaf, known as "oral hand alphabet system". He devoted his life to speech training of Iranian deaf students. There are plenty of Baghcheban schools all across the country now for deaf kids. M irza Jabbar Asgarzadeh was born in Yerevan, Armenia. His origin was from Tabriz or Urmia in the Iranian Azerbaijan region. The first kindergarten he established was called the Baghch-e Atfal which means the "kid's garden". That is why he was given the nickname Baghcheban which literally means "gardener" in English. He founded a school for the deaf in 1924. That school was located next to his kindergarten. In 1928 he wrote the first Iranian children's book in Persian. The book was called "baba barfi "which means "snow daddy".

Q: True or False Jabbar Baghche Ban is famous for opening a school for blind people. T/F

Jabbar Baghche Ban was born in Armenia but he is from Iran originally. T/F

Q: Answer the question.
Why is he called "Bagcheban"?

When did he write the first children's book?

When did he found a school for deaf?

What is the book "Method of Teaching the Deaf" about?

- Q: Choose the correct answer
- 51. The word "founded' is the closest in meaning to:
- a) explained b) established c) helped d) contained

The name of his first book for children was......

a) Baghche Atfal b) Snow Daddy c) Baghcheban d) Methods of Teaching

14.	ما		نام
		خانوادگی	ئام .
		پدرپدرپدر	نام
5	معرب سر	اره دانش آموزی:	شما
		دبير: آرمين رحمانيان که او	ِ نام د
	3	با استفاده از کلمات داده شده جملات را کامل کنید. (یک کلمه اضافیست)	1
		lower ● generous ● regard ● compile ● recommend ● advanced ● identify	
		A-I can't decide between these two films. Which do you relonmend?	
		B- Please	
		C- When the police asked his name, he refused to	
		D- Her parents always	
		E- It took more than ten years to	
		F- His grandmother has always been very	
2	2	با توجه به تصاویر عبارت یا کلمه مناسب بنویسید.	2
		O Oxford Advanced Learner's Dictionary	
		dictionary hugg shout Sota	
2	2	هر کلمه را به معنی درستش وصل کنید. (یک معنا اضافیست)	3
		A) combination (() to put things in neat order	
		B) jump into	
	*	C) arrange	
		D) calmly () to cry suddenly	
		(B) to suddenly decide to do something	
		www.my-dars.ir	

2	جملات زیر را مرتب کنید .	4]
	A-all/my/my/lap/little/sits on/the time/mother's/sister. My sister sits on mymothers lap all the time.		
	B-were / if / the car / home / fix / John / he / could. If John were home he (ould fix the (ar.		
1.5	جملات زیر را مجهول کنید .	5	
	I broke my car yesterday. My Car was broken.	J	
	They have invented new machine. New machine has been invented.		EX. II
	Ali and Reza find solution to problems. Solution to Problems are found by A	li an	d Keza
.5	برای جملات زیر پرسش تاکیدی مناسب بنویسید.	6	
	Mehdi was at school. Wasn't he?		
	They are playing volleyball. aren't fleg?		
1	جاخالی های زیر را با (or, and, but, so) کامل کنید.	7	
8.6	A) My mother doesn't like fast food, she doesn't eat any.		
7	B) We went to the park yesterday, and we had a wonderful time.		
	C) Sevda likes spaghetti, but her mother hates spaghetti.		· ·
	D) Are you comfortable,Q! shall I turn the heat down?		
	کــروه امــوزشی عصــر	2.00	
	www.my-dars.ir		

•

1	با توجه به متن در جای خالی کلمات مناسب قرار دهید.	8
	Suddenly the son (A)	
	A) a) paused b) shouted c) burst d) spared	
	B) a) elderly(b) calmly c) accidently d) communicatively	
	C) a) which 6) who c) whom d) what	
	D)(a) respect b) bring up c) stand for d) suppose	
1	برای هرکلمه یک همایند مناسب بنویسید.	9
	feelWU	
	go .a kerad	
	fast fond	
	strong .Lvingl.	a de
1	متضاد کلمات زیر را بنویسید.	10
	Past & future	
	Hate \neq (ove	
	Finish \neq Start	
	Unreal & real	
	کـــروه امـــوزشي عصـــر	

www.my-dars.ir

Jabbar Baghcheban is well known for opening the first Iranian kindergarten and the first deaf school for Iranian kids. He is the author of the book "Method of Teaching the Deaf" in which he explained his unique method of teaching the deaf, known as "oral hand alphabet system". He devoted his life to speech training of Iranian deaf students. There are plenty of Baghcheban schools all across the country now for deaf kids. M irza Jabbar Asgarzadeh was born in Yerevan, Armenia. His origin was from Tabriz or Urmia in the Iranian Azerbaijan region. The first kindergarten he established was called the Baghch-e Atfal which means the "kid's garden". That is why he was given the nickname Baghcheban which literally means "gardener" in English. He founded a school for the deaf in 1924. That school was located next to his kindergarten. In 1928 he wrote the first Iranian children's book in Persian. The book was called "baba barfi "which means "snow daddy".

Q: True or False Jabbar Baghche Ban is famous for opening a school for blind people. T

Jabbar Baghche Ban was born in Armenia but he is from Iran originally (1)/F

Q: Answer the question.
Why is he called "Bagcheban"? . Coz. his kindergarten have was Baghch - e Ather.

When did he write the first children's book? .. I. 192. 8.....

When did he found a school for deaf? ... In ... 1.9.2.4.....

What is the book "Method of Teaching the Deaf" about? It's about how to teach deaf feople.

- Q: Choose the correct answer
- 51. The word "founded' is the closest in meaning to:
- a) explained b) established c) helped d) contained

The name of his first book for children was......

a) Baghche Atfal(b) Snow Daddy c) Baghcheban d) Methods of Teaching